
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

    
    
     
 

  

   
   

       
  

         
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 

June 14, 2022 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
Underground Safety Board 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

Re: Case No: 21SA01472 
Address:  333 Sierra St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 
Date: June 15, 2021 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Comcast of Northern California (“Comcast”) is in receipt of the Notice of Probable Violation, dated 
May 6, 2022, issued by your offices in the above-referenced matter.  Attached is Comcast’s Response to 
the Notice.  In its Response, Comcast has selected the “No Contest” option, and thus agrees to attend 
the Underground Safety Board’s education course. Per our discussions with Jason Corsey of your 
offices, Comcast understands we will be provided with additional details so that we can have the 
appropriate personnel attend the course and otherwise meet expectations.  

Sincerely, 

Steve Belluzzi 
Sr. Director, Network Operations 
Comcast California 
M: (415) 859-0870 
Steven_Belluzzi@comcast.com 
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